
         

 

        

In exploring and learning this 

week… 

This week we have introduce the story Where 

the Wild Things Are by Maurice Sendak. The 

children have been making story maps and 

retelling the story.  Designing and making 

their own wild things and even conducted a 

wild rumpus. We have also talked about the 

journeys and made boats and islands. 

               

 
           

 

What we will be looking at 

next week…  

Next week our big idea is Hats, we will be 

looking at the text I Want My Hat Back by 

Jon Klassen. We will think about what 

different hats are used for, designing and 

making our own hats and becoming story 

builders based on what hat we are 

wearing.  

 

 

 

Upcoming dates/events 

Nativity: Tuesday 11th December 9:30am 

Wednesday 12th December 9:30am 

Pantomime: Monday 17th December 

Last day of term Wednesday 19th December 

Parent reminders 

Please remember to bring your children’s 

home learning folders back to school every 

Wednesday so we can change their reading 

books. 

Stay and read sessions:  Every TUSEDAY 

2:40pm. Siblings are welcome  

 

 

The Big Challenge! 

What hats do you have at home? What 

are they used for? You could count how 

many different sorts of hats you can find 

or draw a picture of your favourite hat. 

Don’t forget to share what you have been 

doing on tapestry. 
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